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Carey Certo

From: Mac McBride <Mac@mcbridearchitecture.com>

Sent: Thursday, November 14, 2024 11:51 AM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: Gas Station Public Hearing

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you recognize the sender as a city 
employee and you see this message this email is a phishing email. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button 
to redirect the email for ITD review. 

 

Locating a gas station directly adjacent to a wetlands, a creek and an aquifer is considered poor practice 
in my profession and in my professional opinion.  The proposed uses would more appropriately be 
located along a commercial street like 192nd Ave, capable of handling the tra�ic, noise etc., away from 
the residential neighborhoods located along 13th.  
 
Richard (Mac) McBride,  Architect 

McBride Architecture, PC 
Ph.   503-201-4634 
e-mail mac@mcbridearchitecture.com 
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